24 HOUR SOCCER MARATHON

FEBRUARY 9-10, 2024

SPONSORSHIP REQUEST

October 18, 2023

FC Pride Families

The 24 Hour Soccer Marathon is coming back, February 9-10, 2024. All travel
teams, coaches, staff and parents will have an opportunity to participate in
the game. All money generated by the event will be used towards the
continuous upgrades and additions to the club for our members (past
marathons have covered new equipment, sound system, lights and
scoreboard). We currently play 95% of our home games on the Lawrence
Soccer Complex fields and our turf field at the Pride Performance Center.

Our fundraising committee is seeking sponsors and donations from club
businesses and families. Would you lend your company’s name or donate
an auction item in support of our fundraising event? Does your family own a
local business, time-share, season tickets, etc. that we could add to the
auction, or use as a prize or raffle? Your support will be essential to our
fundraising success.

Our committee would appreciate your donation and will recognize your
business at our event. All donations are tax-deductible.

I hope that you might find the FC Pride 24 Hour Soccer Marathon Fundraiser
a worthy outlet for your company sponsorship or donations. Please email
any questions to shannoncoleman@fcpride.org. Thank you for your
continued support!

Shannon Coleman
Vice President - FC Pride Soccer Club

shannoncoleman@fcpride.org




